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Legal scholars can seldom engineer social transformation 
where there are no fora to refine and host their ideas. The 
Strathmore Law Review (SLR) is proud to be an excellent 
consistent platform where these scholars can express their 
ideas. It is in this spirit that the SLR welcomes submissions for its 
Seventh Volume to be published in the 2021-2022 academic year 
under the theme ‘Law Towards a Better African Society’. 

To this end, the SLR invites submissions focusing on the African 
context either as a continent or any part of the African 
society—that is, at the national or sub-national level. The invited 
submissions may focus on a broad range of issues in any field of 
law or law-related interdisciplinary academic scholarship. 
Examples of the submissions include but are not limited to, law 
and social change, legal history, commercial law, housing law, 
labour law, intellectual property law, constitutional law, gender 
and the law, law and decolonisation, law and globalisation, law 
and policy or governance, employment law, public international 
law, law and religion, and human rights law. 

Additionally, for the second time, the SLR will award the Yash 
and Jill Cottrell Ghai Writing Prize. This award carries a cash 
prize of USD 700. The winning article will be selected through a 
joint decision of the Strathmore Law Review Board and a special 
committee. The Prize will be awarded to the article that best 
captures the Volume's theme.

The call for submissions closes at Midnight (EAT) on Friday, 27 
August 2021. All submissions should be emailed to 
lawreview@strathmore.edu 

For enquiries, please email lawreview@strathmore.edu or visit 
press.strathmore.edu 

THEME: LAW TOWARDS A BETTER AFRICAN SOCIETY

DEADLINE

FRIDAY 27TH 
AUGUST 2021
MIDNIGHT 

700 USD
CASH PRIZE


